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 CƛǊǎǘ vǳŀǊǘŜǊ нлно 

Dear valued  friends, family and supporters 
ά!ƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎƘŀƭƭ ōŜ ǘŀǳƎƘǘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΣ ŀƴŘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎƘŀƭƭ ōŜ 
ǘƘŜ ǇŜŀŎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦέ ς LǎŀƛŀƘ рпΥмо  

We at Life Community Services are thrilled to share 
with you the latest news on our ongoing efforts to im-
prove the lives of needy children in George, South Af-
rica. 
 
We are excited to announce the new expansion and 
changes at LIFE.  
   

T hanks to your generous contributions, we have 
been able to add new classrooms and facilities to 

accommodate the growing number of children who 
need access to education. With your continued sup-
port, we are able to provide quality education to those 
who would otherwise not have the opportunity. It is 
such an investment from your side that we cannot 
omit to thank you. The building, the books, the equip-
ment and furniture.  It all added up but, with the help 
of the Lord (and your obedience) we could raise the 
funds to almost cover all. 
 

I n order for the above to be successful a massive 
grounds work had to be negotiated.  Paul, a retired 

Geologist and his wife Lu-Anne felt the call of the 
Lord, came to see us and tackled this, seemingly un-
surmountable mountain with wonderful results.  The 
whole landscape had to change from a marshland to 
solid land for the classrooms plus drainage. This took 
weeks of perseverance, donation of time and money 
but the results are amazing.  Thank you Paul and Lu-
Anne. Lu-anne got involved in ministry and the kids 
love her.  She is a teacher. 
 

I n addition to the school expansion, we are also ex-
panding our Happy Feet early learning center. This 

vital program provides young children with a safe and 
nurturing envi-
ronment to learn, 
grow and thrive. 
We have recently 
added new staff 
members and re-
sources to ensure 
that these chil-
dren receive the 
best possible start 
in life.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


